OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

October 4, 2013

To the Members of the California State Assembly:

I am returning Assembly Bill 285 without my signature.

This bill, like SB 118, deals with the California Workforce Investment Board and various aspects
of job training. Unlike SB 118, it is overly prescriptive in the way it directs the Board to provide

technical assistance for entrepreneurial training and to make recommendations. I believe this
unduly infringes on the Board’s authority and discretion.

Sincerely,
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Edmund G. Brdwn Jr.
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